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Date: November 3, 2020 
 
To:   NYS P-TECH Programs 
 

From:   Dr. Anael Alston, Assistant Commissioner  
 
Re:       Additional Guidance on Repeat Coursework due to COVID-19 & Extended Time  
 
The purpose of this communication is to offer additional guidance as it relates to NYS P-TECH 
students. At SED we recognize that there are both short term and longer-term implications arising out 
of the COVID-19 pandemic. As per the SED memo issued on September 1, 2020, �³Subject: NYS P-
TECH Repeat Course Guidance & COVID-����� ,́ P-TECH funded programs may use P-TECH funds for 
its students to repeat coursework, contingent upon the conditions outlined in that memo (see 

http://www.nysed.gov/common/nysed/files/ptech-memo-repeat-courses-8.31.2020.pdf

